
      Families in Bath Schools Option 2, online learning program, may participate in the district’s free 

      meal program. These meals will be distributed at Bath High School Door #5 weekly. In order to 

      receive a weekly meal pack, families must sign up a week in advance of each meal pick up. 

      This is to ensure enough product is ordered to meet the needs of all the families.  

       

      Families that wish to participate in the weekly meal pick-up must sign up for their meal pack a 

      week in advance by completing a short google survey  which will be posted to bathwildcats.org 

       

      The district will send out an Ohio Alerts text each week reminding parents to sign up via the  

      google survey link on the school's website.     

       

      Should school cancel on a pick up day, the pick-up will happen the next day school is in session. 

       

  

Sign-up By:                                   
The google form survey MUST be 
submitted by this date in order to 

reserve a meal pack.  

Meal Pick Up Dates:                          
10:45-11:15 am @            

 Bath High School Door #5   

  Sunday, September 27   Monday, October 5   

  Sunday, October 4   Monday, October 12   

  Sunday, October 11   Monday, October 19   

  Sunday, October 18   Monday, October 26   

  Sunday, October 25   Monday, November 2   

  Sunday, November 1   Monday, November 9   

  Sunday, November 8   Monday, November 16   

  Sunday, November 15   Monday, November 23   

  Sunday, November 22   Monday, November 30   

  Sunday, November 29   Monday, December 7   

  Sunday, December 6   Monday, December 14   

  Sunday, December 13   Monday, December 21   
 


